
 

Come and join the PCA-San Gabriel Valley Region on November 11, 2017 at 

Irwindale Speedway for their NASCAR Fall Spectacular. 

We will meet at the Handicap Parking Lot near the 

administration building at 3:45 pm. 
(Cars will not be allowed into the track after 4:00 pm.) 

We will then proceed into the track to showcase our vehicles. 

Please contact Jose Cortez at activities@sgvr.pca.org 

to RSVP or information. 

Irwindale Speedway 
500 Speedway Dr., Irwindale CA 91706 
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